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Campus Update
16th December 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,
The spirit of Christmas is alive and well in Jedburgh Grammar Campus this week 💗
Tuesday saw each of our three ELC groups performing their nativities for delighted parents and family members, then our Winter Concert in the evening where we were treated to outstanding performances from both primary and secondary pupils. Two of the Winter Concert performances can be viewed on our Facebook pages and watch out for more appearing behind the doors of our JEDTV advent calendar!  Yesterday our Primary 1 and Primary 2 children were absolutely fantastic in their version of the nativity, “Born in a Barn”. Even typing the title has me singing again!

Today our secondary pupils have had great fun in ceilidhs organised by our S6 Social Committee and our P4 and P1 children had a ball at their Christmas parties . . . with a jolly fellow in a red suit coming to visit P1.
As always, we are hugely grateful to the elves from the Rotary Club of Jedburgh who helped Santa provide a gift for every nursery and primary child in Jedburgh and Ancrum.

Next week we will have the remaining primary class parties, our S1-3 dance/film night on Tuesday and P1-S6 will attend our Christmas Celebration at Jedburgh Old & Trinity Parish Church on the last day of the term (Thursday 22nd). Last day for 52 week ELC children is Friday 23rd and we look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 9th January 2023. 
If you are at a loose end tomorrow evening, I highly recommend the Jedforest Instrumental Band Christmas Concert at 7pm in the Town Hall. Tickets will be available on the door.
This will be our last Campus Update of the year, so I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support in 2022 and wish you and yours a lovely Christmas and a healthy and happy 2023.
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Susan Oliver 
Headteacher
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Kindness at Christmas
Thank you to everyone who has helped us support the Jedburgh Churches Foodbank by handing in donations over the last fortnight. We can still accept donations next week.
Community Support
Thank you to those of you who supported our Parent Council raffles at the Concert and P1/2 Nativity performances and also to Leanne Stephenson for organising the personalised Christmas cards. The orders of cards and gift tags resulted in commission of £165 for the school. With such a positive response, we plan to do this again next year and will request designs in September, to ensure an earlier return of the cards.
Thanks also to Neil Gibson from Jedwater Caravan Park for donating lots of treats for the primary parties, which will be greatly appreciate by our children.
S1-3 Christmas Dance & Movie Night - Tuesday 20th December 7.00-9.00pm
All S1-S3 pupil must collect their free ticket from reception by close of school on Monday 19th December.  Reminder that there is no formal dress code for the evening but those who wish to dress up are welcome to do so. Please do not buy new clothes especially for this event.
P7 STEM 

P7 pupils have been making lovely Christmas decorations using a saturated salt solution 
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